
 

Year 2 Newsletter 

Homework 

Homework will be set  

every Friday. 

You will be given a CPG maths 
book for Year 2.  Each week 

there will be a different maths 
work out to complete.  

Books will need to be returned 
on a Wednesday 

 
Reading Books 

Reading books MUST be in school 
every day.  

Reading books will be sent out on 
a Wednesday and will be changed 

weekly. 

The books that the children bring 
home will correspond with their 
phonics or Guided reading group.  

Please write in your child’s diary 
when you listen to them read at 

home. 

PE 

PE in Year 2 is on a Monday 
and Thursday afternoon. 

Please make sure you bring 
your PE kit into school. 

We will change into our PE kit 
in school. 

 

 

 

Curriculum 

In English we will read: Our Tower, Old 
Bear, The Magic Bed, Classic  

Poetry. 

In maths we will learn about; Numbers to 
100 and Addition and  

Subtraction. 

This half-term our topics are: 

Art– Drawing. Tell a Story 

Science—Materials 

History— How was School different in the 
past? 

PSHE– Being Me in my World 

RE—leaders and teachers 

Computing— Ways to present  

information 

Music— West African Call an Response 
Song 


